

NORTH RIDGE ELEMENTARY

13460 – 62 Avenue, Surrey, B.C. V3X 2J2 Phone: 604-599-3900 Fax: 604-599-7396

Principal:

Mrs. Tammy Stubbings

December Newsletter #2

Look for newsletter and other School information posted on our school web site: www.surreyschools.ca/northridge

Principals Message

First term reports were sent home on December 4th and we held our Parent-Teacher conferences on Wednesday, December 9th. Thank you to all parents who attended these conferences. We hope that you enjoyed reading your child's report and that you and your child were able to discuss the content of these reports and your child's learning. I was very impressed when reading all of the reports to see the progress and learning that is occurring in all of our classes here at North Ridge.

Our school held our annual Food Bank Drive from December 4th – December 15th. Thank you to those families who have sent in donations for the Surrey Food Bank. We will continue to collect these donations until our concert on December 15th.

Our Christmas concert will be held on Tuesday, December 15th at 1:15 in the gym. Our grade 7 band as well as students in Divisions 6 through 16 will be participating in the concert. Admission to our concert will be done by donations of cash or food items to the Surrey Food Bank. We will have boxes and our cash can available for these donations. We look forward to seeing many of you at our concert.

The students in Ms. Han and Mr. Docksteader's classes have been busy working on their holiday/Christmas skits. They will be performing these skits on Wednesday, December 16th in the gym at 1pm. Parents are welcome to attend these performances.

Friday December 18^{th} will be the PAC Pancake Breakfast with Santa. Admission to the breakfast will be by donation and photos with Santa are available using your own camera. Breakfast will be from 7:30-8:30 am. Remember this is a family event and we are asking that a parent/family member supervise his or her own child/children during this event. Thank you to our PAC for coordinating this great event. We look forward to a very tasty breakfast and fun with Santa.

Friday, December 18th is also Pajama day. Staff and students are invited to wear their favourite PJ's to school.

The staff and I would like to wish you all a happy and peaceful winter break. Enjoy the time with your families and we look forward to seeing everyone in the New Year!

Mrs. Tammy Stubbings



IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

Tuesday, December 15 Friday, December 18 Christmas Concert - 1:15 (admission by donation to the Food Bank)

PAC Pancake Breakfast with Santa - 7:30 - 8:30

PJ Day

Dec. 21 - Jan. 3

Winter Break

Monday, January 4, 2016

School Reopens

January 18th, 2016

Kindergarten Registration Begins



Kindergarten Registration for September 2016

Registration begins January 18th, 2016 at 9am at North Ridge Elementary. If your child turns 5 years old before January 1, 2017 (birth year 2011) they can begin Kindergarten in September.

Happy Holídays from the Staff at North Ridge	Ms Jones
Miss Popadynetz Ms. Idril Ms. Rosm	19500
Italiana Rasm	/
Miss Popadynetz Ms. Zdril Ms. Rosmy Mrs. Gall Ms. Sohodo Ms. Fall Ms. F	Sen
Mrs. Gall Ms. Tsuyuki Mr. Daskar Ms. Former Mrs. Hermann Jurs. Pratapyor Mrs. Hermann Mrs. Hermann Mrs. Hermann Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Hermann Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Hermann Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs. Mrs.	
Ms. F	isher a
X XX IN MS. BUYUKI JAFEACT	1/2/
July Jung Ma Mon	46
Wasance Overtap.	na IIII
Mrs. Place Muyo	Mbs. Wells
mus Hermann Pennes, Hermanns, Ho	w.
modelle me Neil	
Mr Manak	W Trigue
mrs. Grigord Mrs. McNeil Mr. Manak Ms. Meneil Mr. Manak Ms. Handletter Ms	Wes 1
Mrs. Grigo Mrs. McNeil Mr. Manak Mp About Ms. Mallioter Ms. Mallioter Ms. Mallioter Ms. Mallioter	V